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Comment - Every person in the Commonwealth of Virginia, as everywhere, has a right to affordable 
and reliable health care. This right gives rise not to an arbitrary choice, but a responsible obligation for 
policy- and lawmakers to decide how, not whether, to provide that care to all the citizens of the 
Commonwealth. I urge the Commission to resolve to expand Medicaid immediately.
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